
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  July 24, 2025 
 
RE:  2025 Concrete Pavement Improvement Program 
 

 

Attached is the tabulation from the 2025 Concrete Pavement Improvement Program 

bids opened July 8th.  I recommend accepting both the base and alternate bids of Lappe 

Cement Finishing for a total of $348,420.56. 

Also attached is the associated contract for this project which I request be authorized 

for the Mayor to sign on behalf of the City. 

 

  

 


